Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: January 29, 2020

To: Mark Silverstein, Superintendent

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Course Reimbursement

February 19, 2019 Board Meeting

The following staff members have applied for tuition reimbursement for courses taken during the Fall 2019 semester and have submitted the required documentation:

Lori Kaszupski	\$2100.00
Rebecca Metelow Carol Ceglia	\$2100.00 \$ 105.00
Scott Rogers	\$ 395.10
Deborah Archer Marci Shostak	\$ 586.00 \$2100.00
Kim Sims	\$ 175.00
Tara Zaccardi Shannon Killelea	\$2100.00 \$ 175.00
Christina Gennaoui	\$2100.00

TOTAL \$11,936.10

DMS/bg